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To:       Assistant schools Division superintendent
OIC-Chief, CID and Chief, SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

i.          Relative  to  the  Division  Memorandum  No.   107,   2.   2023,  "Intensified  Technical
Assistance  Program  for  School  Instructional  I.eaders:  Excellence  in  Instructional
Supervision, please be informed that the Completion Ceremony is moved to Uuae 28,
2023, 8:00 a.in. at Sta. Teresita Elementary School.

2.         Also, it is requested that one (1) school principal from each cluster will be chosen as
resource  person  to  participate  in  the Talk  Show.  Details  will  be  provided  by  the
PSDSs.

3.         The rest of the contents of the Memorandum remain the same.

4.         Wide dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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Encl:               As stated
Reference:      None
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

TRAINING PROGRAMS                      SUPERVISION
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